
WESTWOOD AFJROTC 
BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 

9-11-2018 
 
 

1. Meeting called to order by club president Stephanie Short at 7:00p.m. 
2. New parent orientation and review included an overview of club 

purpose, officers, and main activities. 
3. Stephanie reviewed our first rotc specific yearbook from last school 

year. A copy was available for inspection, as well as a flyer for this 
year’s rotc yearbook. Noted that at $25 it is significantly less 
expensive than the schoolwide yearbook. 

4. A copy of the new cadet handbook was also available for review, and 
it was noted that it holds a wealth of necessary information for cadets. 

5. Club officer positions were reviewed and open positions were noted 
for any interested parents. Open positions include: 
        -Events Coordinator 
        -Volunteer Coordinator 

     6. Club fundraising events were reviewed. 
                 -UT ushering 
                 -Holiday in the Park 
                 -Yearbook 
                 -ROTC swag 
                 -Silent Auction 
                 -Flamingo Flight 
                 -sponsors/donations 
                 -shop option on the website: tx861st.ch2v.com 
      7. Last year’s Fan Cloth fundraiser was reviewed. This featured ROTC  
          Swag for purchase with a percentage going to the booster club. 
      8. Reviewed parent/guardian roles in ROTC: 
                  -Joining the website and Facebook page 
                  -club officer position 
                  -volunteer time for individual events 



                  -donate food/drink for events 
                  -attend ROTC events to support cadets 
                  -donate items for silent auction or supplies for events 
        9.Stephanie and Major reviewed the main individual ROTC events for  
           The 2018-19 school year. 
      10.Reviewed cadet necessary items for uniforms and grooming, and  
           Referred parents to the handbook for reference. 
      11.Means of contact for questions or information reviewed. 
                   -website: tx861st.ch2v.com 
                   -Facebook: Texas 861st 
                   -email: ​afjrotc.president@gmail.com 
      12.Major welcomed new parents and guardians. Currently we have 130 
           Cadets, our largest group so far. 
      13. A question and answer session was held to answer any concerns. 
      14.Meeting adjourned by president Stephanie Short at 7:58p.m.  
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